
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATE ON COMMON PLATFORM 

 

1. Automated Track Case Management (ATCM) is an ‘end-to-end’ digital service to 
support the Single Justice Service. It is currently live at Lavender Hill Magistrates’ Court 
for Transport for London (TfL) cases and Warwickshire Justice Centre for TV Licensing 
(TVL) prosecutions.  
 

2. Single Justice Procedure (SJP) Referrals is a pilot which began in March for the referral 
of SJP cases requiring a hearing to a court via the Common Platform - currently this is 
done manually. This means that at the receiving court the case is also resulted on the 
Common Platform rather than by Digital Mark-Up. The pilot is taking place at Lavender 
Hill Magistrates’ Court for TfL cases and Warwickshire Justice Centre for TVL cases. 
Some SJP listing is also taking place at the CTSC in Stoke.  

 
3. Further rollout of ATCM & SJP Referrals 

The Senior Presiding Judge will be reviewing evidence of the pilot’s success and, if 
found to be satisfactory, there will be a national rollout plan for both ATCM and SJP 
referral functionality in TVL cases. 
 
There will be no direct impact on the judiciary, but legal advisers/court associates in the 
receiving court will be navigating a new system to result cases and will need time to 
adjust. Awareness sessions are being planned for local judiciary at the pilot sites. 

 


